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Comments: Domestic sheep grazing is incompatible with the native wildlife, grasses, and watershed purity. It

would be terrible if the disease that sheep carry spread to the big horn population.  The forest Service probably

wants the grazing fees, but these are often minimal and not to be traded for our natural heritage in this special

area.


